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<p style="text-align: justify; line-height: 14pt; margin-bottom: 0pt;"><span style="font-family:
arial,helvetica,sans-serif; font-size: 10pt;">Gary and  Leanne</span></p>  <p style="text-align:
justify; line-height: 14pt; margin-bottom: 0pt;"><span style="font-family:
arial,helvetica,sans-serif; font-size: 10pt;"> </span></p>  <p style="text-align: justify; line-height:
14pt; margin-bottom: 0pt;"><span style="font-family: arial,helvetica,sans-serif; font-size:
10pt;">Just a quick  note to express our appreciation and gratitude re your professionalism and 
support of my children Tahlia (5), Dylan (8) and Jackson (11). As you are aware  we started
Jackson and Dylan in your classes� approx 5 years ago for approx 18  months before we
moved to Western NSW. In that time we saw their confidence,  focus and self esteem grow
significantly which we largely attributed to their  participation in your classes. </span></p>  <p
style="text-align: justify; line-height: 14pt; margin-bottom: 0pt;"><span style="font-family:
arial,helvetica,sans-serif; font-size: 10pt;"> </span></p>  <p style="text-align: justify; line-height:
14pt; margin-bottom: 0pt;"><span style="font-family: arial,helvetica,sans-serif; font-size:
10pt;">Since returning  to the coast we have re-enrolled our whole family. In a short period, we
have  seen all three children continue to grow in confidence and demonstrate respect  and
focus. I attribute much of this to your curriculum, professionalism and  kindness that are
displayed by yourself and all staff within your business. The  dojo is a friendly, respectful and
inclusive environment.</span></p>  <p style="text-align: justify; line-height: 14pt;
margin-bottom: 0pt;"><span style="font-family: arial,helvetica,sans-serif; font-size: 10pt;">
</span></p>  <p style="text-align: justify; line-height: 14pt; margin-bottom: 0pt;"><span
style="font-family: arial,helvetica,sans-serif; font-size: 10pt;">As you are aware  I am a Sergeant
within the NSW Police Force and on a daily basis see the  negative aspects of our community. I
strongly feel that if your teachings and  philosophy were available to the broader community that
this would have a  positive effect on those involved and reduce the lack of respect and self
worth  that is growing within our culture. Again a sincere thankyou to you and your 
staff.</span></p>  <p style="text-align: justify; line-height: 14pt; margin-bottom: 0pt;"><span
style="font-family: arial,helvetica,sans-serif; font-size: 10pt;"> </span></p>  <span
style="font-family: arial,helvetica,sans-serif; font-size: 10pt;">Regards</span>  <p>�</p>  <p
style="text-align: justify; line-height: 14pt; margin-bottom: 0pt;"><span style="font-family:
arial,helvetica,sans-serif; font-size: 10pt;">Wayne Heinze </span></p>  
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